
 

 

PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

Dated: 9
th

 September 2016 

Circular No.: SRWS/Admin/006/2016   

Classes:  All Classes         

Subject: Id-ul-Zuha holiday                                                            

Dear Parent, 

Kindly note the following: 

• Monday, 12
th

 September 2016 will be a normal working day. 

• The holiday for Id-ul-Zuha has now been declared for Tuesday, 13
th

 September instead 

of Monday, 12
th

 September 2016. 

• The SA-I examination scheduled for Tuesday, 13th September will now be held on 

Wednesday, 14th September. 

 

 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Sudha Sadangi 

(Head of School) 

 

 


